

www.cityofkearney.org

CITY OF KEARNEY PRESS RELEASE For Immediate Release

Issued Date: May 8, 2017

Point of Contact: Jade Brown, Recreation Superintendent, 308-233-3229

Loper Baseball and Softball Camps

The Kearney Park and Recreation Department is now taking registrations for the Loper Baseball Camp and the Loper Softball Camp! The camps are led by the University of Nebraska – Kearney coaching staff and players. Players will learn the fundamentals of the game: hitting, pitching, throwing, base running, fielding and catching. Values and conduct needed to be successful will also be emphasized. Fun games and contests will be included. Bring a glove.

The camps will be from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Friday, May 26. The Loper Baseball camp is for ball players ages 6-13; \$40 per camper; and will take place at Memorial Baseball Field. The Loper Softball Camp is for ball players between the ages 5-12; \$35 per camper; and will be held at Patriot Park. Due to construction, the camp may be held at Harvey Softball Complex; however, we will inform the participants a week in advance. Registration deadline is Tuesday, May 23.

To register or for more information stop by 2005 1st Avenue, or call 308-237-4644, or sign up online at www.KPRregister.org.

Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org.

We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney.

pc: City Council

Kearney Hub

KGFW KKPR KHAS KRVN KHGI TV

KSNB/NBC-Nebraska

1011Now

City Department Heads